
   St.Teresa's Primary School 
   60 Tullyherron Rd.  

   Mountnorris  

   Co. Armagh 

   BT60 2UF  

   Tel: 02837507397  

 

Principal:        Mrs Sinead Mc Court 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                     8th October 2015 
 

Primary 4 Enrolment Ceremony: 

The Primary 4 Enrolment Ceremony will take place at the Sunday Mass in St. 

Teresa’s Church, Tullyherron, on 11th October. All Primary 4 pupils may sit 

with their families and wear their own clothes for this special mass. 

 

Halloween Holidays: 

The School is closed Week Beginning, Monday 26th October to Friday 30th 

October for the Halloween Holidays, it will re-open on Monday 2nd November.  

 

Halloween Fun Day: 

Our Halloween Fun Day will take place on Friday 23rd October, this is a very 

popular and exciting annual event for our pupils and staff. All pupils are invited  

to come to school wearing their Halloween costumes to participate in a  

Halloween Parade and lots of other exciting activities e.g. Art & craft, Games 

and our Halloween Party.  

 

Parent/Teacher meetings: 

Parent/teacher meetings will take place on Tuesday 27th October, appointment 

times will follow at a later date.  



 

 

Internet Safety Talk for Parents/Carers: 

We are inviting all parents/carers to attend an internet safety information 

evening on Thursday 5th November from 7pm-9pm. The purpose of this talk  

is to highlight the dangers that are presented online and to help educate 

your child/children about how they can stay safe when they are using  

the internet, it will be delivered by REIM Training Solutions.  All 

parents/carers who attended the information evening last year found the 

talk extremely beneficial and informative so I urge all our Parents 

& Carers to attend this evening as it will cover a number of important 

points with regards to keeping your child/children safe online. 

Refreshments will be served on the evening. 

 

The Allset Programme: 

The Allset Music and Dance Programme will continue this year for our P5-P7 

pupils, this year the children will be taught to play the Tin-Whistle and learn 

some traditional Irish songs. The programme will commence on Tuesday 3rd 

November from 2.30pm-3.30pm and will continue on the following dates: 

Tuesday 10th, 17th & 24th November, 1st & 15th December.As this is an 

after-school activity from 2.35pm to 3.35pm, there will be no school bus  

at this time. Pupils will need to be collected by parents/carers. 

 

Altar-Servers: 

Any parent who would like their pupil in Primary’s 5, 6 & 7 to become an Altar-

Server, please contact Mrs Kelly regarding this special role. 



 
                                                                                                                            


